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Dobroyd Parade Pedestrian Bridge 
Geotechnical and utilities investigations 

 
April 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wangal and Gadigal people of the Eora Nation as the 
Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respects to Elders past and 
present. 

Transport for NSW is starting early 
investigation work for the Dobroyd 
Parade Pedestrian Bridge project to 
support detailed design. 

Transport is undertaking geotechnical 
investigations and utilities investigations to 
better understand the ground conditions and 
location of underground utilities at the planned 
location of the pedestrian bridge at Dobroyd 
Parade at its intersection with Waratah Street, 
Haberfield. 

What work are we doing?  
This work includes: 

• potholing and scanning and locating of utilities  

• drilling four boreholes and one pavement core 

• digging one test pit.  

When and where we’ll be working 
We’ll be working on Dobroyd Parade, Haberfield 
at the intersection of Waratah Street for up to 
eight days and eight nights between Tuesday 16 
April to Tuesday 21 May 2024, weather 
permitting.   Standard work hours are:  

Monday to Friday - 7am to 6pm 

Saturday – 8am to 1pm. 

To minimise disruption and for the safety of our 
workers and road users, some nightwork will take 
place between:  

Sunday to Thursday - 8pm to 5am. 

No work will be undertaken on Saturdays and 
public holidays. 

 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles  

• traffic controllers and signage  

• lane closures and reduced speed limits  

• footpath closures and pedestrian detours 

• lights and noise from machinery and 
equipment. 

Managing our impacts 
There will be some noise associated with the 
work and every effort will be made to minimise 
this impact including completing noisy work by 
midnight.   

Traffic Changes  
There may be lane closures and reduced speed 
limits. A variable message sign will be installed to 
notify road users of the change in traffic 
conditions. Traffic controllers will be on site to 
assist motorists, pedestrians, and cyclists with 
the temporary changes. 
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Location of work  

 

 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

 

 

info.westconnex@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

Want to learn more about the project in 
your area? Visit   
https://caportal.com.au/tfnsw/inner-
west 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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